FIRE PREVENTION ASSOCIATION OF
NEVADA

June 18, 2024
To whom it may concern:

Please accept this letter in support of Sam Palmer’s candidacy for an at-large
seat on the ICC BOD.

Sam is a very competent and respected member of the Development
Community here in Clark County, Nevada. Because of his experience,
education, and credentials, it is my belief that he will be a great asset to the
ICC Board.

If you have any questions or concerns related to this endorsement, please do
not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,
Richard J. Rogier

Richard Rozier, EFO, FM, CFM, CBO, CFPS
President

Fire Prevention Association of Nevada
702-229-0440

PO BOX 70806
LAS VEGAS, NV 89170
WWW.FPANEVADA.ORG



